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Pupils of the 
week 

Frankie Stephenson 

Matilda Puckrin 

All of Year 1 

Willow Bint 

Oscar Page 

Alfie McEwan 

Grace Hardy 

Abby Smith 

Mabel MacDonald 

Harry Fox 

 

Home discussion    

question                         

Stan asked…What 

changes have you      

noticed happening in the 

world around you now 

that it is Autumn?  

  

     

 

What a lovely week we have had in school but we have really been 
missing Mrs Channing and can’t wait to see her smiley face.       
Hopefully she is feeling better very soon.  

We had some visitors in school on Thursday who were very impressed with 
the children’s learning behaviours and beautiful work. They were also keen 
to see our new maths curriculum in action. 

The children in Years 3&4 have been learning how to write an imaginative 
story using description.  Years 5&6 have been learning how the Egyptians 
mummified their dead and they managed to mummify a tomato!                   
In Reception the children have been colour mixing using conkers.  Nursery 
have made some very tasty biscuits in the shape of police badges.  Year 2 
have been learning about food chains and understanding how animals     
obtain their food from plants and other animals.  Year 1 have been          
designing their own fairy doors and learning all about the different parts of a 
plant. 

Phew, so busy!   

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Our behaviour policy has been reviewed and is in the policies section of our website. 

Don’t forget… 

If you want your child’s school photograph, you need to     

order and pay for it online. We will not be taking orders back 

into school. 

The first Parents’ Evening is on Wednesday 11th October, 

you need to book your  appointment on MCAS. The second 

one is on Wednesday 18th October. 

Please remember that 

school starts at 

8.45am!  

Change in weather 

We like to be outside at playtime as much as possible. Now that the 

weather is more changeable, please can you ensure that your child 

comes to school in a coat. Thank you! 

Lunchtime 

Award    

Harley Austick 

Act of Kindness Award     

Matilda Puckrin for helping her friend to 

carry their dinner to their table. 



What has Toby seen this week?               

Toby has heard lots of lovely music this 

week. The children have been practising 

their harvest songs during hymn  

practice.  

Years 5 and 6 have been learning to 

play glockenspiel accompaniment to a 

Halloween song.  They have even been 

singing in French!  

Year 1 have learned a rhythm song.   

In REAL time, Mrs Weyell has been 

teaching the children to 

read music and play an 

instrument.  

What a lot of talented 

children! 

After School 

Clubs 

 

If you would 

like to run a 

club and are 

happy to have 

a DBS       

clearance 

check, please 

let Mrs     

Channing 

know!        

We’d love 

someone to 

run a football 

team for us! 

 

Free training for parents! 
On 16th October from 2pm - 3pm,        

our new Educational Psychologist will be    
delivering a FREE training session for 

parents on Precision Teaching - an easy 
way of helping children with their learning 

at home. Precision Teaching takes ten 
minutes per day and has been proven to 

have great results!                                                   
The session will take place in school but 
will be informal as well as informative!  

We recognise that due to other                           
commitments, some parents will not be 

able to attend and so a video will also be 
created for parents to access online.  

Please note: Our newsletter is posted on our website and class Teams pages every week! 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS - Y6 

Tuesday 

 12.00 -12.30pm                               

Mrs Sellers 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable 

on MCAS) 
Y3 - 6 

Tuesday                                      

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Choir 
(free) 
Y1 - 6 

Thursday 
12.15-12.45 lower hall 

Mrs Channing 

Multi sports (not football) 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 
Mark Shimwell 

Running Club 

(free) 

Y3- 6 

Friday 

12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mrs Davis 

Karate 
(Charge applies) 

Y1 - 6 

 

Friday 
3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon  

We have quality used uniform for sale at bargain prices.                                                                     

Please email v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org for details! 

Remember - our Breakfast Club runs every day in the upper school hall from 7.30am to 8.45am.                                    

£4 per session, payable via the My Child At School app and no need to book in advance! 

If you achieve something special outside of school, we’d love to hear about it during                                              

our Friday assembly, children! 

            Harvest news!                                         
Our Harvest assembly will take place on Friday 
27th October at 9.15am. We will live stream this 
on our Teams Assembly channel for families to 

see as, sadly, we don’t have a hall large enough 
to accommodate everyone!      

We will be most grateful to receive donations of food (tins 
and packets) or flowers at the start of the school day on                

27th October.                                                                                             
Mrs Murton will take children to deliver the flowers to                

Fry Court residents during the afternoon of the                            
27th October and Middlesbrough Food 

Bank will collect the food donations.  
Thank you in anticipation of your              

support. 

Attendance                                                  

Please remember that we are unable to 

authorise holidays taken during term 

time. We know that in order for children 

to make progress with their learning and 

develop friendships, they need to be in 

school every day! 

Communication is key!                                                               

Please remember that we communicate with parents through 

Microsoft Teams class pages and the My Child At School 

app. Setting up notifications on your device will ensure that 

you know when we have sent you a message. Messages 

range from informing you that your child has had a bumped 

head to a club being cancelled!  


